

December 2012

Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners,

For unto us a child is born, unto a son is given: and the government shall be upon his shoulder: and his name shall be called Wonderful, Counsellor, The Mighty God, The Everlasting Father, The Prince of Peace. We have so much to be thankful for during this Holiday season. The main thing that I am thankful for is that God sent His Son to be the Savior of the world!

Deputation is going well. We are staying busy. Since our last prayer letter we have had two more churches partner with us. Thank you Calvary Baptist Church in West Columbia, SC, and Mile Creek Baptist Church in Six Mile, SC for joining with us! The Lord is good!

We were in several missions' conferences over the past two months. In one of the mission's conferences, we were excited to see four people come to know the Lord. It is always good to see souls saved!

We have been to twelve churches in SC, NC, and TN these past two months and met many wonderful Christian people. Everyone has been so kind and gracious, and we are so thankful for all that has been done for us. God certainly knows what we have need of before we even need it, and He is constantly providing those needs in miraculous ways. When we look back on how He has provided time and again, we are amazed and awed by His goodness toward us. It is truly an honor and privilege to be in service for the King!

We hope that everyone is doing well and that you all have a wonderful and blessed Christmas this year! Please remember us in your prayers!

Merry Christmas, The Jeremy Kenney Family Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa